Fernandina Beach High School

For all Juniors who purchased class rings, due to Covid-19, the class ring ceremony
event has been cancelled for this year. The class rings will still be delivered to
students on Wednesday, February 24th during lunch time, 11:23-12:06, in the
media center.

Your entire class ring balance must be paid in full prior to picking up at FBHS on
February 24",

Please contact Jostens / Rhodes Graduation at 904-272-7419 or go to the
website www.rhodesgraduation.com if you have questions regarding your class ring
purchase or to make a payment.

Thank You,

Ms. Evelyn French
Media Specialist
Class Ring Sponsor



https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.rhodesgraduation.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cfrenchev%40nassau.k12.fl.us%7C9b7e412ab5e5481db56e08d8bd67a583%7C5049416496b54b27bd0eef047ef3fb91%7C0%7C0%7C637467600137252953%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=AC7CddB13pE5Chkse8NK9aU%2BGqJWg8%2FIbxVKZOp2tCs%3D&reserved=0

